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NEWS RELEASE     |     FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     |     July 11, 2019 
 
Two-Vehicle Fatality Crash   
 
What: Fatality Crash   

Where: Highway 22 MP 93, 2 miles south of Manning 

When: July 11, 2019 4:52 pm 

Road Conditions: Normal 

Weather Conditions: Sunny, clear  

Crash Involvement: Vehicle/Vehicle 

Type of Crash: Rear-end 

Agencies Involved: NDHP, Dunn County SO, West Dunn Fire, Killdeer Ambulance 

Vehicle No. 1:  2001 Lincoln Navigator 
Driver No. 1:  Male, 29, Chehalis, WA, injured 
Restraints:  Seatbelt worn, airbag deployed 
Charges:   Under Investigation 

 
Vehicle No. 2:  2016 GMC Sierra 2500 
Driver No. 2:  Male, 40, Kalispell, MT, fatal  
Restraints:  None 
Charges:  None 

 
NARRATIVE: The driver of the Lincoln was traveling northbound on Highway 22 from 
Dickinson to Keene.  The driver of the Sierra was parked in the northbound right lane of a 
passing zone providing traffic control for a hazmat cleanup crew working along the roadway.  
The Lincoln rear ended the Sierra and pushed it off the roadway and into the east ditch.  The 
Lincoln came to rest within the northbound lanes.  The driver of the Lincoln was transported 
to CHI St. Alexius in Dickinson for injuries sustained in the crash.  The driver of the Sierra was 
pronounced deceased at the scene.   
 
The names of those involved will be released upon notification of next of kin.  This crash 
remains under investigation by the North Dakota Highway Patrol.   



 
 

 
Southwest Region   |     601 Channel Drive     |     Bismarck, ND 58501 
PHONE: (701) 328-2467     |     FAX: (701) 328-1717     |    ND.gov/NDHP 
 
 

 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For More Information Contact:  
Sergeant Christopher Messer 701-290-6521                                                                                                                                                  
cmesser@nd.gov  

     
 


